
 

 

Date: 8P

th
P October, 2022 

To,  
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, 
Plot no. C/1, G Block, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E) 
Mumbai – 400 051 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Sub: Intimation regarding closure of Factory due to pollution by GPCB 
Ref: Security Id: VCL / Series: EQ 

 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015, we hereby inform you that Gujarat Pollution Control Board “GPCB” has 
issued direction for the closure of the Factory situated at Survey No. 230, Opp. Mariya Park, 
B/h. Ranipur Village, Saijpur - Gopal, Narol, Ahmedabad 382 405.  
 
The management has decided to file revocation against the direction of closure issued by 
GPCB. 
 
It is pertinent to mention that the said closure does not have any material effect on 
operations of the Company.  
 
This is for your information and record.  
 
Thanking You. 
 
For, Vaxtex Cotfab Limited 
 
 
 
Mithleshkumar Agrawal 
Managing Director  
DIN: 03468643 
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